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*This email is sent from an unattended mailbox.*
 
Good afternoon,
 
The Department of Justice issued a press release yesterday regarding the departure of Special
Master Rupa Bhattacharyya and the incoming interim Special Master August Flentje. Both of their
messages were posted to the VCF website on Friday, April 29, and the press release can be viewed at
the DOJ website.
 
 
Please do not reply to this email.  This email was sent from a mailbox that is not monitored.
 
 

VCF Helpline: 1-855-885-1555
Website: www.vcf.gov
Information for Law Firms: www.vcf.gov/lawfirms
Follow the VCF on Twitter @Sept11VCF
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